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January 20, 2012

Public Works Department

Attn: Mayor John Dickert

730 Washington Avenue, Room 101
Racine, WI 53403

Dear John;

In follow up to my conversation with Debbie from the Public Works Department,
please be advised that we will be hosting our third annual Racine Youth Sports/Gus
Macker 3 on 3 Outdoor Basketball Tournament on August 11-12, 2012. I have
already spoken with Gateway and obtained clearance for that weekend. The purpose
of this letter is to obtain approval from the city for this event at that time. Of course, I
fully hope and expect that you will be able to participate again as well! It is our goal
to attract over 200 teams this year. As you may recall, we had over 170 teams last
year. As always, I truly appreciate your participation and support of this community
wide event. Please let me know if you require anything further. Otherwise, I will
contact you as the event draws closer. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

HABUSH HABUSH & ROTTIER S.C.

Steven T. Botzau
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